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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Bernice Lesueur <bernice@meiainc.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 1:51 PM
To: HBL Exhibits; SWF Exhibits
Subject: HB 3031  PLEASE DO NOT SUPPORT

 
This family/medical leave bill HB 3031 will hurt many businesses in Oregon.  This may work in the major corporations but 
for small business it would be a disaster.  You would never be able to higher just one person you will be hiring 2 as both 
employees could be absent for a half year each.   
 
Please do not support this bill as it needs more thought and the employer needs some protection too.   
 
Thanks  
 

Bernice Lesueur                                                                                                           

 
 
  

Bernice Lesueur 
Midland Empire Insurance Agency Inc. 
email: bernice@meiainc.com 
1-800-720-1122 
B:541-882-3471 
F:541-883-8195 

 

Please note, coverage cannot be bound or changed without receiving specific formal acknowledgment from Midland Empire Insurance Agency.  Thank 
you for your understanding. 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed.  If you are 
not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in 
error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the e-mail.  We appreciate your cooperation. 

  
 


